Lou Mansolillo

From: Eugenia Marks <emarks66@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 10:23 AM

To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: H-5923

Eugenia Marks, retired policy director at Audubon Society of RI, opposes the construction and operation of a
pyrolysis facility in the State of Rhode Island to incinerate medical and other waste. The emissions from high
heat applied to plastics release toxins that negatively impact human and animal health. In addition, the release
to air of carbon dioxide will contribute to climate change. The public benefit of a proposed pyrolysis facility is
dubious. Please support H-5923. Eugenia Marks, 11 Methyl St., Providence, RI 02906



